To the NUT Representative, for noticeboard display:
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Waveney and Yoxford Association of the NUT
Meeting
on

Wednesday 1st  December at 19.30
At Flixton Buck Inn,  Flixton, near Bungay
John Bangs, and Christine Blower, candidates for the Deputy General Secretary’s post will be present as guest speakers. 
All members are welcome
- Andy Royall (Treasurer and Acting Secretary)
For members of other NUT Associations in Suffolk and Norfolk:

Could Reps please phone with numbers of those attending to 01284 763980 or e-mail  secretary@suffolknut.org.uk  by Nov 26th if possible.
This is a great opportunity to meet the next Deputy General Secretary of the NUT – it will be one of these two guests.  Both are already influential in the Union.  This is our chance to question them about the direction of the NUT and to get our views across personally, as well to inform our own vote.

Directions to Flixton Buck are available on www.suffolknut.org.uk/maps.htm .

